NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Please be advised that the North Salt Lake City Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, May 14th at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, in the Council Chambers, North Salt Lake City Hall, 10 E. Center Street. The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment on a proposal to amend the general development plan for Bella Vida at Eaglewood Condominiums Phase 2. For further information regarding this proposal, please contact the North Salt Lake Community Development Department at (801) 335-8729.
